
Wayland Historic District Commission Hearing 

Selectmen’s Room, Town Building 

December 27, 2016 

8:00 a.m. 

 

Members present:  Gretchen Schuler (presiding), Margery Baston, Kate 

Finlayson, Marji Ford, Desmond McAuley, Kathie Steinberg  

 

Others present: Frank Gorke (9 Bow Road) 

 

Public Comment:  There was none. 

 

9 Bow Road - Approve windows and door selected for breezeway between 

house and garage, concept approved with condition of final approval of 

windows and door. The panes in the Brosco windows (6 over 6 lites) will 

match the panes in the door. The windows are double hung, putty glazed, 

single pane, full wood windows, with muntins at 7/8ths inches or less. There 

will be a storm window and screen for the front door and the mudroom door. 

There was a motion to accept the application as submitted. This was 

followed by a unanimous, favorable vote. (5-0-0) (Kathie arrived just after 

the vote.) 

 

Frank Gorke happened to mention that he knew of a person who restored old 

windows -- Dave Bowers of Weare, NH. 

Website:www.oldewindowrestorer.com.  

 

The next meeting will be on January 19. We will start with a hearing at 7 

pm, on the fencing that has been installed for the bike path at the Wayland 

Depot.  We will then meet with the Historical Commission at 7:30 pm 

relative to a demolition delay article for Town Meeting.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:15 am. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Margery Baston  

 

http://www.oldewindowrestorer.com/

